
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Public Health and Social Development Sectoral 

Bargaining Council (PHSDSBC) - Special Multilateral 

meeting  
 

2020/21 EPMDS performance bonuses  

PSA members in Gauteng are aware that the Department of Social Development has not processed 

payments for PMDS for the 2020/21-financial year. The PSA had a meeting with the employer on 28 

January 2022 regarding this matter. The outcome of the meeting is as follows:    

 

• The employer has consolidated the list, including cost implications of all members who qualify for 

performance bonuses for the 2020/21-financial year from level 1 to 12.  

• The employer committed that payment of performance bonuses for all qualifying members on salary 

level 1 to 8 will be effected on 28 February 2022.  

• Those on salary level 9 to 12 will be effected not later than 31 March 2022. 

 

Members employed by the Gauteng Department of Social Development and who are not paid by the 

respective deadlines should immediately contact their respective PSA Provincial Office for assistance.   
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